
 

 

 

Dear Friend of the Arts,  

I am proud to announce the 31st performance season of Young People’s Ballet Theatre! 

Our talented dancers are working hard to develop several performances this year.  We just completed 

two successful holiday performances on December 8 during our Breakfast with Santa.  From February 28 

- March 3, 2019, YPBT will return to the University of Michigan-Flint Theatre with a full length 

production of "A Little Princess", choreographed by Mr. Dale Brannon, a former dancer with the 

Stuttgart Ballet.  The season will conclude on June 1st with a "Spring Gala” mixed repertoire 

performance. 

This year, more than any other, your help is needed.  YPBT has provided a unique and valuable 

experience to hundreds of children, developing in them the beautiful art of dance. Hopefully, you have 

experienced the magic of one of our productions or have benefited from the excellent instruction of our 

dedicated and talented professionals.  We are reaching out to our patrons and friends with this annual 

fundraising campaign to request much needed financial support so that our programs can continue.   

As a 501c3 organization, your donation will be tax deductible. Please consider contributing to the Young 

People's Ballet Theatre Annual Campaign as a former donor or newcomer; every donation makes a 

difference!  And please come and experience one of our performances firsthand.  Your valued 

participation and generosity will help determine our future success!   

Contact me if you have any questions or need information about our company.  Check out our web site, 

www.ypbt.org, and click the “Support>Donate” tab to view our video “YPBT Through the Years”. 

Sincerely, 

Denise R. Paavola 

Denise R. Paavola 
YPBT, Founder and Artistic Director 
810-230-1355 
denise@ypbt.org 
 


